
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who has completed our parent 

survey. It is always really helpful to have feedback as 

we strive to enhance the offer for our children here. 

 

One concern raised in the survey I want to address 

immediately, as it involves the safety of our children 

and community. This is congestion at the school gate. 

Therefore to avoid any unnecessary congestion at the 

school gate, if you are able to, please can you use the 

village hall car park and walk up to the school.  

 

This week we have been awarded a 

certificate which we are all very proud of (please see a 

copy on the following page). This was awarded by FFT, 

who are an organisation that support a range of UK 

based education and health projects. To be 

recognised as being in the top 25% of all the 

schools they work with is brilliant news. Thank you to 

you all for your support with our excellent attendance. 

  

We are having a very exciting day here today with our 

visit from Will Bjergfelt. There is a real buzz around the 

school as we take part in our sponsored event. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Tuesday 27th June  Year 5/6 Performance 

         PM & early evening 

 Friday 30th June—Reserve day for Sports Day  

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

Insert photo 

9th June 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Mary  Jack 

Class 2 Horner 

 James & Kitt Seb 

Class 3 Quantock    

    Silvia & Delilah Megan 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Megan & Rafe Ramona & Helena 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 
Volunteers 

We are always looking for more volunteers for various events. If you are interested in 

becoming a volunteer, please contact the school office for more information.  

 
Sunhats and Sun cream  

As the weather is finally getting warmer and sunnier, please send your child in to school 

with a sun hat. Children also need to have sun cream applied at home before they 

come to school.  
 

School Sports Day 

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Friday 30th June—Reserve day for Sports Day  
 

Save the date 

Some fun stuff coming up… 

Sunday 25th June - village duck race 

 
Numbots and Times Table Rock Stars 

Maggie, Maisie-May and Benjamin  

Harry LM, Henry and Alfie 

 

 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

This week Featherlake have been learning about 'Under the 

Sea'. They have written fact files for  sea creatures and learnt 

about submarines.  

In PSHE, they have been discussing growing up, thinking about 

what they could do as a baby, what they can do now and 

what they want to do when they grow up including "feeding 

cereal to their kids!"  

In Maths we have been looking at doubling and making equal 

groups. Next week we are continuing with our Under the Sea 

theme  

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

In Horner Class, we have had a great time this week 

making omelettes for our teddy bear picnic.  We 

chopped up all the vegetables, grated the cheese, 

cracked the eggs and whisked the egg and milk.  Once 

they were all cooked, we went outside in the sunshine to 

enjoy them with our teddies.  Everyone was super excited 

to try their omelette they made.  See below for some 

photos of what we made. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Class 3 Quantock News 

We're racing towards the end of the school year and this week has been super busy! Year Four 

have been absolute stars this week, demonstrating their super knowledge of their times tables to 

complete their statutory multiplication checks - well done all of you!  

We had the most fabulous living history day yesterday when we spent the day immersed in all 

things Ancient Egyptian. Even the weather helped us imagine what it might have been like living 

in Egypt 4000 years ago! The costumes were fantastic, the art work produced was super and the 

food tasting was delicious. Well done Quantock Class! 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

We have enjoyed a very sunny and warm first week back.  The children have been working 

hard on their creative writing in the mornings ready for end of year assessment.  We have 

started a new Geography unit on Settlements, Migration and Trade and in Spanish we are 

enjoying At the Cafe which will obviously need to include a practical session one week!  The 

year 6 have been working on a theme park project in maths working our build costs, 

operating costs and profit margins.  The year 5s are very keen for their turn on some maths 

projects soon, but first assessments next week.  The play rehearsals have been going well 

and really hoping for the children to be off script next week, please support them in learning 

their lines.  

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

This is our 6th year organising a family friendly, nature and music festival in Stockland at 

the end of June.  It is set on a 70-acre wildflower farm of meadows, woodlands, and 

streams. Various wildlife & conservation experts will be coming along to do presenta-

tions on the Saturday morning and lead  

nature tours, bat walks, moth trapping etc through the meadows.  

There will be loads of nature-based children's activities, forest school and workshops. 

Mown paths through the meadows, a bar, camping, artisan street food vendors and 

trade stands, as well as live bands playing on stage in the barn. 



Axminster Guildhall 


